
Invitation to Tender
The Laurel Trust is a grant-giving charity that 
supports research and innovation in areas of socio-
economic deprivation throughout the country to 
improve outcomes for children, young people and 
their families.

The Trust is seeking an experienced and forward-
thinking provider to lead its exciting work with schools 
and their partners and to make a significant contribution 
to the charity’s core purpose and change children’s 
learning and life chances.

Safeguarding children is of paramount importance to The 
Laurel Trust and providers will be vetted. This will include 
obtaining an enhanced DBS check(s) as appropriate.

Tender details will be 
issued on Monday 

1st July 
2024

The submission date for 
tenders has now been 

extended to Friday

16th August 
2024

Interested bidders are invited to contact our Chair of 
Trustees for a preliminary discussion.

Contact Bill Goddard: billgoddard11@gmail.com

The tender pack with full details of how to apply 
appear below.


